

January 15, 2019

Mayor Jane Hughson 630 E. Hopkins San Marcos, TX 78666

Re: Biennial Reappointment to the CARTS Board of Directors

## THE CARTS DISTRICT

5300 Tucker Hill Ln. Cedar Creek, TX 78612

> PO Box 6050 Austin, TX 78762

> > 512/481 1011 f 512/478 1110

## RideCARTS.com

Regional transportation for the
non-urbanized areas of Bastrop,
Blanco, Burnet, Caldwell,
Fayette, Hays, Lee, Travis and
Williamson counties
and the San Marcos urbanized

Dear Mayor Hughson,

The CARTS Board of Directors includes a member of the County Commissioners Court, or City Council in the case of the San Marcos urbanized area, from ten local jurisdictions in our District: Bastrop, Blanco, Burnet, Caldwell, Hays, Fayette, Lee, Travis, Williamson Counties and the City of San Marcos.

The Capital Area Rural Transportation System would like to request the City of San Marcos to reappoint Lisa Prewitt, City Council, Place 1 as the City of San Marcos' representative to the CARTS Board of Directors.

We appreciate the participation of the City of San Marcos in our governance.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-505-5678 or Dave@RideCARTS.com.

Sincerely

David L. Marsh General Manager